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I am humbled and grateful for the opportunity the Lord has provided to lead MBS. I’ve served on and led the tech 
team of my church for more than 30 years and will continue to do so, but now also get to serve globally through 
MBS.  
 
I am passionate about using technology for greater ministry effectiveness and am excited to be one of the 
professionals at MBS who are each dedicated to serving The Church. We want to continue freeing those in ministry 
from technological distractions so they can focus on maximum Kingdom impact.  
 
MBS has a rich history of only serving churches and ministries.  For those we have had the privilege of serving, thank 
you for allowing us to be a part of your ministry. I look forward to continuing to provide the outstanding service you 
have come to enjoy.  
 
To our many friends, partners, and vendors, thank you for helping us accomplish our mission. I am grateful for your 
friendship and continued support of MBS. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to reach out to me directly at jonathans@mbsinc.com or at 
714.840.5900, x535. 
 
Jonathan E. Smith 
June 1, 2021 
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